
    CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 14, 2022 

 

Check out the lost and found in the office. Any unclaimed items will be donated at 

the end of the day today. 

The Permanent Plastic Athletic Passes are here! If you have purchased a pass, 

please come to the high school office and pick up your permanent pass from Mrs. 

Richardson. The temporary passes will expire on October 31st. 

Attention Students: Do you participate in fun fall activities like pumpkin carving, 

trick or treating, attending football games, bonfires, hayrides, hunting, going to 

haunted houses, or cider mills? This is your chance to get yourself featured in this 

year's yearbook. If you have any pictures like this, please email Mrs. Hilewsky or 

download the yearbook snap app to make our yearbook as fun as possible! Use the 

passcode cavs.  

Any high school student that is interested, we have some left over t-shirts from 

Tuesday's Powderpuff game available for sale. They are only $10 each with a 

limited number of sizes. If interested, please see Mr. Ausiello or Mr. Shuster with 

your money before they're gone! 

The JV Football team stomped the Swartz Creek Dragons last night 50-12. Kaden 

Cowdrey threw 6 touchdown passes, 3 to Lucas Kuran and 3 to Ota Wilkerson.  

Colton Bila led a stellar offensive line and Caden Minton, Hunter Dilley and Lucas 

Homola led a gang tackling defense. The team is now 6-2, winning 4 straight. 

The student section theme for tonight’s football game at Swartz Creek is Pink Out! 

Today's lunch choices are: Chili Cheese Dogs; Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza; 

Cheeseburger; Reuben; Garden Salad or Spicy Chicken Wrap. 

 

 

 

 



The middle school cross team was back in Lapeer yesterday to run at the Lapeer 

Halloween Invitational. The boys team raced out to a fast start to help put 

themselves in position to bring home a 1
st
 place finish. Ezra led the way finishing 1

st
, 

Ben Hansen captured 2
nd

 breaking through the twelve minute barrier to finish with 

a personal best 11:53. Braden Hartsuff dropped significant time to place 6
th

, 

McKinley Springer placed 8
th

, Connor Ford placed 20
th

, Sawyer Benn finished 23
rd

, 

Gabe Lockwood finished 35
th

, Carson Duffield finished 38
th

, Lucas Heid placed 47, 

Jackson Donley finished 48
th

 and Caden Gwinn placed 49
th

 for the Cavs. These boys 

all brought home medals by placing in the top third of all runners at the meet.  

Congratulations for placing 6 boys in the top 20 runners and securing the win! The 

girls team had 3 top 50 finishers. Jaidyn Nickels was out with the top group early 

to secure a 4
th

 place finish. Teammate Danni Rivett came in at 44
th

 and Marley 

Meyer came in 48
th

. The cross team will be in Dewitt on Monday at the Greater 

Lansing Jr. High Cross Championship where they will battle 38 other schools for a 

chance to be in the top 5 schools in the Area. Go Cavs! 

  

 


